
 
THE INSTITUTE OF CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS OF NIGERIA 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
This is to call your attention to the decision of the Council of the Institute on the delisting and suspension of members 
as advertised in the Punch Newspaper of Wednesday, January 22, 2020 wherein members owing subscriptions for 
more than three (3) years were delisted and those owing subscriptions from four (4) months up to three (3) years 
were suspended, effective January 1, 2020. 
 
This is sequel to Council’s decisions on the above after the expiration of the December 31, 2019 deadline given to 
defaulting members to reconcile and make good their financial status. 
 
Please note that the conditions for re-admission and lifting of suspension are available on the Institute’s website 
www.icanig.org and is attached for your information and guidance. 
 
 
 
WE ARE AT YOUR SERVICE 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
PROF.  AHMED KUMSHE, FCA 
Registrar/Chief Executive 

http://www.icanig.org/

